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July 29, 1968 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 7 
Frederick, MD. 21701 

Dear Harold, 

Thank you for your letter. Gary has come home. We will 
visit you, in accordance with Your kind invitation, on 
Saturday, August 3. We will stay over for Sunday. Perhaps, 
he hasn't decided yet, Gary will remain even longer. I am 
sorry that it will not be possible for me to make it on 
Friday, August 2, as you suggested. 

Judging from the way Gary went after the girls around 
these parts, he seems to be fit. His spirits are good. He 
intends to slow down and undertake work on his prelims 
which may well be delayed as a result of his injuries and 
loss of time. I am afraid that you are going to be the 
only perpetual motion steel man left in the field. 

Your place in Frederick sounds marvelous, and we are 
both looking forward to coming there. Gary did not see 
fit to take up your invitation to his parents, so I assume 
that he didn't want to share the occasion with his folks 
whom I gather are not terribly well initiated in the case. 
They are fine people, and when you come to Philadelphia, 
perhaps we can arrange a meeting with them. 

We are most eager to read what you have written, and 
we do hope time permits. I'm confident that when this matter 
settles down to being history you will have to get credit 
for working the hardest on this case for the most sustained 
period of time and making the most important findings. Your 
work has been that of original researcher, energetic and 
imaginative investigator, marathon public relations man, 
the most prolific author in the field, and the major support 
for Garrison. I certainly hope that your full contributions 
are soon recognized. The society owes you an enormous debt. 
If any aspect of democratic society survives, it will be in 
a very large measure due to your brilliance, courage and 
pertinacity. 

See you soon. 


